
Live Music Concerts

Director, Tori Jewell, manages the CHCA Concert 
Series featuring touring professional musicians 
from across BC, Canada, and Europe. Our goal is 
to provide our members and area residents 
opportunities to experience live music at its best 
at an affordable price.  To date, we have hosted 
several Juno Award winners, along with up and 
coming artists who have gone on to successful 
careers in the music industry.  With our new 
stage, sound and lighting, you will not find a 
better live music experience anywhere!  
Members are eligible for advance on-line 
ticket sales and seat selection.


Facility Rentals

Hall Rentals are available for Weddings, 
Birthdays, Memorials, Family Reunions, Public 
Meetings and Community Sales.  The hall is also 
available for local businesses offering services 
and programs that align with our mission/vision 
statements.  Members are eligible for a 
reduced rental rate. 

Membership Fees

Single membership: $20.00 
Couples membership:  $35.00 

All members receive our regular “Carlin Hall 
Matters” newsletter.


Each member is a phone call, text message or 
email away from a CHCA director.  Please use 
that availability to pass on constructive feedback 
to acknowledge what is going well along with 
what might be improved.

Music Programs

Tuesday Slow Pitch Workshop 

Director, Larry Stephenson, and CHCA member, 
Jane Stephenson, lead 2 - 10 week terms of 
introductory acoustic jamming.  Participants 
learn to play/sing musical favourites at a slower 
tempo.  The environment is supportive and 
nurturing, with an emphasis on fun and the joy of 
music.


Wednesday Intermediate Acoustic Jam 

Director Diane Jewell leads these weekly jam 
sessions that are open to musicians that are 
ready to play/sing songs at a regular tempo.  
Sessions operate on a drop in format.  A core 
nucleus of members provides a solid base.  Once 
again, the emphasis is on the enjoyment of music 
and sharing with others. 
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Carlin Coffee House

The first Saturday of each month, the Carlin 
Hall Community Association sponsors a very 
popular coffee house that features local 
performers from across the Shuswap and 
beyond.  Board director, Diane Jewell, oversees 
the operation of the coffee house.  Board 
director, Randy Baytaluke, leads the kitchen 
services and with help from member volunteers 
continues to make delectable snacks available 
to audience members. 

Membership:  Is Important to 
the continued vitality of your 
community hall.

• You earn the right 
to have a say in the 
future of your 
community hall 

• You ensure the 
continuation of 
those events and 
programs you 
enjoy 

• You have a vote at 
the yearly AGM 

• You are eligible to 
serve on the board 
of directors 

• You provide a vote 
of confidence in 
the purpose and 
direction of the hall 

Mission Statement 

The Carlin Hall Community Association is a non-
profit organization which provides a community 
gathering place to foster the enjoyment and 
development of arts and culture.

Spring Clean-up

The CHCA is a non-profit organization 
based totally upon volunteer support.  
All, except that requiring professional 
expertise, is done by volunteers.  


Your board consists of six directors.  
Without strong support from a large 
base of members, this model could not 
exist.  Being a member demonstrates 
your commitment to the hall.


